
 

 
 

COVID-19 

 
FLIGHT RESTRICTIONS  

 

 
 
General Population: 
 

• The strict measure in place (lockdown) is to limit the spread of COVID-19 and slow down the 
introduction in the other communities. 

• Cancellation of all regular flights within the region and to and from the South 

• Only reasons for travel:  

• Medical appointments (escorts won’t be allowed, except for parent or guardian  
of a minor) 

• Healthcare Workers and other Critically Essential Workers 

• Cargo  

• If you are South or in another community at the moment, you can’t return home  
(except for humanitarian reasons - see below) 

• Humanitarian reason, send a request to  covidtravel@krg.ca 

• Requests will be reviewed and will need to meet the Public Health and Advisory 
Committee’s standards to be allowed to travel 

• 24h prior to departure, a form will need to be obtained and filled in order to receive 
clearance to travel from Public Health 

• People cleared to come from the South will have to self-isolate, except for Ullivik patients 
who will have done their isolation prior to their return.  

 


